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Happy New Year from all of us  
at Mission Trail Waste Systems

Test Your Detectors

UPCOMING 
EVENTS
55th Annual Downtown 
Los Altos Easter Egg Hunt
March 24th,10am-12pm
Main and State Streets

Remember that  
natural wine cork 
can be composted 
and belongs in  
your green  
Organics  
cart! Wine  
bottles are  
recyclable  
and belong  
in the  
Blue.

Start off the new year knowing your 
family and your home are protected  
by smoke detectors and carbon mon-
oxide alarms that work.

	 • �Test existing detectors and alarms.

	 • �Put in new batteries and recycle 
the old ones.

	 • �Remove non-working detectors 
and alarms responsibly. Refer to  
the product label, user’s manual, 
or warranty for manufacturer’s  
instructions.

First Alert offers a main-in program for First Alert and BRK smoke detec-
tors. Call  1-800-323-9005 for information.

Or, bring your non-working detectors and alarms to Santa Clara County’s 
free drop-off facility. Go to www.hhw.org or call 408-299-7300 for more 
information. 



1060 Richard Avenue
Santa Clara, CA 95050
650-473-1400
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Contact us: 
1060 Richard Avenue
Santa Clara, CA 95050
 
Office Hours: 8am-5pm
Monday-Friday
 
Phone: 650-473-1400
Fax: 650-473-1300
Web: www.MissionTrail.com

STILL HAVE YOUR CHRISTMAS TREE?
Please chop your unflocked tree, free 
of any decorations into small enough 
pieces and place into the Organics 
cart. Flocked trees cannot be compos-
ted and will have to be chopped and 
placed into the grey garbage cart. 
Contact Mission Trail if you are having 
any issues.

Reminder!
All yard trimmings (lawn clippings, leaves, 
branches, etc) belong inside the organics cart. 
Please call Mission Trail if you need additional 
service.  Yard trimmings left at the curb on the 
ground will not be removed.


